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Minority Clerkship Luncheon
Presented by the Dallas Bar Association

July 16, 2020

Kenya S. Woodruff, a partner in the Health Care practice, will participate in “The New Normal; 
Adjusting to a Changing Work Environment/Ethical Law Practice During a Pandemic” discussion at 
12:00 p.m. (CT) on Thursday, July 16 at the Dallas Bar Association's virtual Minority Clerkship 
Luncheon.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Kenya S. Woodruff
+1.214.765.3677
kenya.woodruff@katten.com
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